
Buzz of the Bees—Blue Bell Square Dance Club Newsletter 
 

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER, 2009        Editor—Jim Groves 

President —  Jeanie Groves    Vice-President — Jim Martin 
Secretary —  Charles Clements                   Treasurer — Mary Ann Martin  
Board Members — Jody Kilmer,  Irene Richie, Bob Richie, Glenda Donart 
District Representatives:  Jim & Jeanie Groves 

VIPS— Please come at 6:30 pm to help the President set up-make coffee etc. (If U can’t make it, switch with someone)  
 September 12th — Richie & Ross   September 26th — Sewell & Terry 
 October  10th — Carroll & Field   October 24th — Clements & Davis 
 November 14th —Donart & Gill   November 21st — Glover & Kilmer 

BLUE BELL DANCE HOURS — Our dance hours have been changed. We now dance from 7:00 pm to 9:30 pm.  
PLEASE UPDATE YOUR SOCIAL CALENDARS-WE HOPE TO SEE ALL OF YOU IN A SQUARE SOON! 
  

CASUAL DRESS — Casual Dress will continue through September.  It is still warm and we would like for every-
one to be comfortable.       

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS — We would like to Welcome John & Bertie Fields to our club.  John & Bertie 
are from T or C and have enjoyed dancing with us for casual Dress will continue through September.        

CIRCLE 8’S SALAD SUPPER, SEPTEMBER 20TH — Join the Circle 8’s for there annual Salad Supper dance.  
This is always a great dance and great time to visit with all of your dear square dance friends.       

HALLOWEEN & HAMBURGERS — OCTOBER 24th — This year we are combining our Halloween & Ham-
burger Dances.  So get your thinking caps on and your taste buds warmed up for this COOL event.  Try and come 
up with a Great costume to keep everyone guessing.  Costumes are optional, but come on you old fogies lets have 
some FUN!   

JERRY JUNCK  DANCE, NOVEMBER 1ST— Get ready for Jerry’s annual return to Mesa, AZ.  Jerry is an out-
standing caller and everyone has a great time.  Dance starts at 6:00 PM       

SICK LIST —  The following a list of Square Dancers that we need to keep in our thoughts and prayers.   
  

 Shirley Sallach is doing well after her Double Bypass surgery.  She is at her daughters home is Albuquer-
que for the next several weeks.  Please keep Shirley and Bob in your thoughts and prayers.  If you would like to 
send a card her address is Franklin Family, 8839 Henriette Wyeth Dr NE, Albuquerque 87122  
 

 Tom Pickering was in the hospital for a few days with double phenoia but is home and recovering well, but 
slower than he would like.  Please keep Tom and Jackie in your thoughts and prayers. 
 

 John Curry had a heart arrhythmia problem.  The doctors were able to restore a normal rhythm and he is 
now taking medication for it.  Please keep John and Joyce in your thoughts and prayers.    

 Marylyn Stenmark lost her son Brian to cancer on August 30th, 2009  Please keep Marylyn and her family 
in your thoughts and prayers.    

UPCOMING DANCES:      Check at www.bluebellsquaredanceclub.com for flyers and the most current info! 

 

AREA DANCES: 

1st & 3rd Sunday’s — Circle 8’s will host their regular dance 6:00pm at the Munson Center, 975 S. Mesquite St., 
Las Cruces, NM. Caller:   Ted Clements 
 

1st Saturday Each Month — Crossfires Plus Square Dance Club at the Belton Bridge Center,  Caller: Ted 
Clements.    Info: 575-521-3112    
   

Every Tuesday — Good Time Squares, Deming.  7:00 pm Senior Citizen Center 800 Granite St.  Caller Rusty 
Wright. For info call Lu Chestnut @ 575-546-6133 
 

2nd & 4th Fridays  — See Saws, El Paso  Squares 7:00 – 9:30 Grace Lutheran Church, 9301 Diana, El Paso, TX.  
Caller Ted Clements. Out of town guests now dance for Free. 
 

2nd & 4th Sundays  — Sierra Twirlers Square Dance, T or C, NM, MS/+, 3:00pm—5:30pm, Lessons from 3-4:30, 
Youth Center, 300 Daniels.  Dancing Again Starting On September13th.  Caller: Fred Beam (575-546-5393) 



 

When:   October 24th, 2009 
Where:   Belton Bridge Center 
     1214 E. Madrid St., Las Cruces, NM  

Time:    6:00 - 9:30 PM 
Hamburgers: 6:00 - 7:00 PM 
Dance:    7:30 - 9:30 PM 
Cost: $3.00 per person - Everyone 

 

Costumes Optional 
 

Please RSVP by signing up at prior dances or 
calling Bob Richie at 575-526-6301 


